
 

Liza Williams
Ee

From: Travis Medeiros <travis@trademarkcg.com>

Sent: Thursday, June 18, 2020 2:28 PM

To: Liza Williams

Cc: Laurie Hodson

Subject: FW: Jewett Project - High Pointe Lot 21

See below response from Owner.

Travis A. Medeiros

Trademark Construction Group, Inc.

P: 386-755-5254 F: 386-758-4290

From: John Jewett [mailto:johnjewett388@yahoo.com]

Sent: Thursday, June 18, 2020 12:46 PM

To: travis@trademarkcg.com

Subject: Re: Jewett Project - High Pointe Lot 21

Yes. We are aware and understand. My pool days are over. Any other structures in the future will be on the far
side within the setbacks.

Sent from Yahoo Mail on Android

On Thu, Jun 18, 2020 at 12:43 PM, Travis Medeiros
<travis@trademarkcg.com> wrote:

Thoughts?

Travis A. Medeiros

Trademark Construction Group, Inc.

P: 386-755-5254 F: 386-758-4290

From: Liza Williams [mailto:lwilliams(@columbiacountyfla.com]
Sent: Thursday, June 18, 2020 11:31 AM

To: travis@trademarkcg.com

Cec: Laurie Hodson <laurie _hodson@columbiacountyfla.com>

Subject: Jewett Project - High Pointe Lot 21

Good morning Matt,



 

Just wanted to touch base with you about the Jewett Project. In reviewing the permit application I see that the
homesits right on the 200° buffer line. We wanted to make sure your clients understood that they would never

be able to put any structure, pool, etc. behind their home. Please let us know so we can move forward with the

review process. Have a great day.

Sincerely,

Liza Williams

Planning Technician

Columbia County

Building and Zoning

135 NE Hernando Ave, Suite B-21

Lake City, Florida 32055

Ph (386) 719-1474

 


